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We, the members of the Board of Education of the Sierra Sands Unified School District, 

are committed to providing the highest quality education in a safe environment to all K- 

12 students. We believe the school shares with the family, church, and community the 

responsibility for developing life-long learners who are responsible, productive citizens. 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT—PRESS CONFERENCE 

 

The subcommittee of the Sierra Sands Unified School District invites the press and any 

interested parties to attend a press conference which will be held at the District Office 

Conference Room, 113 Felspar, at 5:30 p.m. on March 7, 2011.  The purpose of the 

conference is to share information with the public regarding the subcommittee’s recent 

meetings with State legislators concerning the impact of the State budget on Sierra Sands 

Unified School District and its students.   

 


